
From: G o l d b e r g ,  Ruth - APHIS
Sent T h u r s d a y ,  December 13, 2012 9:54 AM
To: M c G r u d e r ,  Shawn; Trost, Tami - OGC
Cc: R o u s h ,  Gary - APHIS: Jones, Bethany - APIIIS; Woods, Tonya G - APHIS; Woods, Tonya G

- APHIS
Subject I n p u t  for DeFazio/Campbell response
Attachments: C a m p b e l l  Defazio.pdf

Hi Tami and Shawn,

Tom suggested I consult you about our response to the attached incoming letter from Reps. DeFazio and Campbell,
requesting a thorough audit of Wildlife Services, in particular, lethal predator control activities, in light of recent news
alleging animal cruelty on the pan of a WS employee They are also requesting to see the results of an investigation into
the conduct of that employee,

The misconduct investigation concluded that the employee violated no existing rules and Is therefore not subject to any
discipline. Tonya Woods. our MI A director, has advised us that we cannot release the report but has also raised a
question about whether we can say anything at all about the outcome of the investigation since it was a personnel
matter__.

I'm cc:Ing Gary Roush, the writer drafting the response if possible, we would like to consult with both of you as to our
options/limitations for this response

Roof eiddk"
Assistant Director, Executive Communications
legislative and Public Affairs
USDA Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service
(301) 851-4065
Fax (301) 734-5387


